
 
 

 

Upcoming Events / Announcements: 

● Orlando Ballet's BROOKLYN MACK has been awarded a 2007 Princess Grace Award. 
National in scope,  the Princess Grace Foundation-USA is dedicated to identifying and 
assisting emerging talent in theater, dance, and film by awarding grants in the form of 
scholarships, apprenticeships, and fellowships. To learn more, click here to view WMFE’s Arts 
Connection that featured a segment on Brooklyn.    

●   The Ballet will provide unsold tickets to a performance on the day of 
the performance to students and teachers (K-12) with a valid school ID (2 tickets per ID) for $10 
each.  Tickets may be purchased at the Bob Carr Performing Arts Centre one hour prior to the 
performance. 
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